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I wish to state my opposition to the Tenito1y Coordinator Bill. 

My name is Jen Robson and I have lived and worked in the Tenito1y for over 30 years and 
to see this government willing to give an unelected person the powers to step in, ovenide, 
and exempt projects from existing processes under NT law represents a scaiy future for the 
NT. 

I believe this legislation is a threat to democratic processes. The powers vested in the Chief 
Minister and Tenito1y Controller by this bill represents an eno1mous overstep, centralising 
decision-making authority in only a few individuals and circumventing delegated 
processes. 

The potential impact to our environment, health and safety is frightening. The cunent laws 
are in place to protect our beautiful and unique Tenito1y whilst still allowing economic 
growth in a sustainable way. 

Yours sincerely, 
Jen Robson 
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